Brotherhood Letterhead

an Mail

November 30, 1956

Mr. Jacques Weiss 28, Rus Cambaceres Paris VIII, France

Dear Mr. Weiss:

Thank you for your check for \$20.00 for the two books. They were mailed to you several days ago. I will put your name on the list to be notified when the index is ready.

I was interested in your comment on translation. It is our hope that the book will be translated into many languages, and it is hard to guess which one will be the first. Certainly French would be one of the first. We have no money for translations at the present time, but as the book becomes better known, we hope the money will become available. Another important point is that the translators must have a very good understanding of the book in order to transfer the true spirit of the book.

Please let us know if there is any way we can help you.

Cordially,

Secretary-General

(Miss) Marian Rowley

CC Miss Caroline Brown